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Federal
FY2005 Omnibus Bill: Listing of Rail, Bus and Highway Earmarks in Los Angeles County

Yesterday’s Legislative Brief provided information on three (see below) important earmarks the MTA secured on Saturday, November 20 when the House and Senate took final action on the $388 billion omnibus appropriations bill for FY 2005.   The measure also includes funding for a number of other rail, bus and highway projects in Los Angeles County.  For your review, please find attached a listing of these earmarks.  The omnibus appropriations bill is expected to be signed into law shortly by President Bush.

· $60,000,000 for the Eastside light rail project

· $675,103 for the final federal installment on the Red Line North Hollywood Extension

· $2,000,000 for MTA bus acquisitions

If you have any questions concerning the Federal Brief please contact Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769 or David Kim, Director of Federal Advocacy in Washington, DC at (202) 349-1483.
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